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CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

My name is and | disapprove of the proposed development DA2023/0130. | do not understand
why a waste station needs to be located at 109A Church Street, so close to residential areas, station
and the new commercial businesses. This will only taint the reputation of Lidcombe and fear that
businesses and the value of property will decrease.

| hope that you can please rethink on this matter.

Thanks,
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